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This statement is made on behalf of Hackle Security Services Ltd pursuant to the Modern Slavery Act 2015 (“The 
Act”) and comprises our slavery and human trafficking statement.  
 

Our Structure 
 

Hackle Security Services Ltd is a limited company registered in England (Company number 07545218).  

 

Hackle Security Services Ltd provides Security Services in the UK. For the purposes of this statement, we are 

voluntarily producing this statement, as we do not meet the threshold for a legally required statement. 

 

Hackle Security Services Ltd operate as a single entity, with no parent or subsidiary companies.  

 

Our Commitment  
 

Hackle Security Services Ltd is fundamentally committed to ensuring that there is no slavery or human trafficking in 

our supply chains or in any part of our business. As a professional services supplier, we work to provide our clients 

with the highest levels of service attainable. We hold ourselves to the utmost standards of professional conduct and 

accept nothing less from our suppliers.  

 

Our Approach 
 

Hackle Security Services Ltd are committed to taking all appropriate steps to ensure that slavery or human trafficking 

is not taking place in our supply chains. As a Security Services provider, we recognise that there is a risk (albeit a very 

low risk) of slavery or human trafficking occurring in our supply chain. Hackle Security Services Ltd will only work 

with suppliers who share our commitments.  

 

We have raised awareness of modern slavery within our business and in particular with those who are involved 

directly with the sourcing of people, goods and services. We have updated our procurement policies and the 

procedures to reflect the requirements of the ACT and our commitment to preventing modern slavery and human 

trafficking from occurring or affecting our supply chains or business. These requirements have been incorporated 

into our selection, due diligence and tender processes.   

 

To ensure all those in our supply chain comply with our values, we carry out a clear vetting process and monitor our 

suppliers through regular review. When entering into a new contract, we include contractual provisions for ensuring 

compliance with the Act.  
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